ITEM 13

MANAGER'SREPORT NO. 57

, . COUNCIL MEETING Sept. 3/74
Re: Manpower Requirements for One New Aerial Truck

(Item 7, Report No. 55, August 19, 1974)

On August 19, 1974, Council received a request for authority to hire sixteen persons
to man a new aerial truck which is expected in late September. The matter was tabled
pending the submission of further information which is contained in the following
report from the Fire Chief:

~"'With development of the Eastern section of the Municipality taking place
at an unprecedanted rate,it became imperative that the fire protection
in this area be upgraded, :

T‘Accordingly, plans wvere developed for a firehall and pr0perty acquired
at the intersection of Brighton & Government Road for this purpose with
conltruction taking pllco in 1972.

t that ‘tine a new punper was’ purchased and aixteen men hired to ltlff
the unit (this provides a four man crew. for each of.four shifts), uith
‘provinion being made in.the Capital Improvement Program. for the years
1973 ton1978 for thc acquiuition of a new 100' Aerial to be ordered in .

'and the 1nminent occupancy of those under- construction and in the planning _'H
;ltaga, ic may be readily seen that a 12 minute response for a piece of
‘apparatua lo important in a rescue lituation 18 unaccepcable.

Q]It 1. u!th thil thought that 1 atrongly urge approval for the hiring of o
“:the 16 men required to staff this new unit which will be delivered sometime
'covard tho end of Soptember. .

L\After completion of the screening and selection of suitable candidates, a
- minimum of ome months basic training is still required for these people
- before this aerial may be placed in service. Under present circumstances,
4 approval is immediately forthcoming, at least three months will elapse
~ ....before this unit will be in service," , R
' The addition of an aerial truck to the Firehall at Brighton and Government Road
will increase the number of firefighters at this locatlon from 16 to 32,

RECOMMENDATTIONS ¢

THAT authority be given to hire sixteen employees as required for the
operation of the new aerial truck; and

THAT an unused portion of the Ambulance Account be reallocated in the
Recast Budget to offset the approximately $40,000 that will be required to
hire, train and equip the sixteen new cuployces.
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